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Naperville Jaycees Food Vendor Applications are LIVE!

Naperville, IL — The Naperville Jaycees are now accepting food vendor applications for the
2024 Last Fling. Now through July 11, food vendors can apply to be featured in a prime location
along Jackson Avenue from the Carnival at Eagle Street to the Musical Stage at Main Street.

“The Last Fling has fan favorite vendors which keep our patrons coming back! As always, we
are on the hunt for inclusive and varied food options and love when new vendors get in on the
action. Food trucks, concessionaires, or brick and mortar restaurants are all welcome to apply,”
said Planning Committee Member, Kelly Beyer.

The 2024 Last Fling will take place Labor Day Weekend, Friday, August 30 to Monday,
September 2, as an end-of-summer community celebration in downtown Naperville. Save the
date to join members of the Naperville Jaycees, community volunteers, and your neighbors in
enjoying the weekend’s live music, food, beverages, carnival and family fun!

For more information and pricing for potential 2022 Last Fling food vendors, please visit
www.LastFling.org/FoodVendors. Local businesses and organizations interested in being a part
of this beloved community event may contact admin@Iastfling.org for sponsorship
opportunities.
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The Last Fling is the Naperville Jaycees’ largest fundraiser, raising over two million dollars for nonprofit organizations throughout
Naperville and DuPage County in the past 20 years. The Jaycees thank you, the volunteers and sponsors who have continued to support the
organization. Volunteer and Sponsorship opportunities for the 2024 Last Fling are available by emailing admin@lastfling.org. The
Naperville Jaycees is a not-for-profit service organization for young professionals dedicated to offering Naperville-area residents the
opportunity to better themselves and to grow personally and professionally while giving through community service and fundraising
efforts. The group’s annual events include: East Egg Hunt, Lobster Day, and countless other worthwhile projects that positively impact
the community. The group also organizes and staffs the Last Fling in close cooperation with the City of Naperville, the Naperville Park
District, numerous Naperville community organizations, and hundreds of volunteers. Proceeds from the Last Fling over the past two
decades have exceeded $2M for other nonprofit organizations in Naperville and surrounding communities. Monthly meetings are open to
all, and are held on the second Tuesday of each month at Judd Kendall VFW (908 West Jackson Avenue) in Naperville. Please call the
chapter's hotline at (630) 961-9375, email jcinfo@naperjaycees.org, or visit their website at naperjaycees.org for more details.
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